
After a tenure of over 30 years in San Francisco’s iconic Russ Building, Adler & Colvin is

moving to new digs.

As of Monday, October 22, 2018, our address is: 135 Main Street, 20th Floor, San

Francisco, California 94105.  Our phone and fax numbers remain unchanged.

The Russ Building, full of character and charm, has housed us through the decades as we

expanded in number and built a reputation as a premier provider of legal services to

exempt organizations.

When we arrived at the Russ in the mid-1980s, we had three attorneys, supported by

three staff.

Today, as we say goodbye to our long-time home, our 18 attorneys and almost 20

support staff also wave a fond farewell to the many friends we have made here – building

staff who know our names, parked and retrieved our cars, kept us safe, let us in after

hours, shepherded us through fire drills, changed our lightbulbs, and took care of us in

countless other ways.  We thank you, and we will miss you!

At the same time, we’re excited about our move to our new building.  We will have the

entire 20th floor to ourselves, with enough space to comfortably house our expanded

crew and feel inviting to future attorneys and other staff, more areas to connect and

socialize, and state-of-the art technological capability to connect outside the office.  We

are also looking forward to exploring our new neighborhood, south of Market near the

Embarcadero.  We’re close to BART, the Transit Center, and the Ferry Building, and a

plethora of new lunchtime options.  If you’re in the neighborhood, come check us out!
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